
 

Wildchild Blog: 
Finding your inside wildside 

Hi there! I’m Kathryn, the Wildchild Officer for 
Transforming the Trent Valley. 

Thank you for joining me for another blog post. 

 

This post is a                                      … I call it Spot ‘n’ sketch! 

 

I decided to look out my window and whichever bird I spotted first I would draw. 

I sat and looked out my window for approx. 10 minutes, spotted a House Sparrow 

and here is the result…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you accept the Spot ‘n’ Sketch challenge?  

It doesn’t have to be birds; draw what nature you can see or draw something that reminds you of 
spring. You are welcome to send in your drawings. We would love to see what 

wildlife you can see and care about. 

For a guide and spotter sheet to common birds you will see 
in your garden click here. 

 
Thanks for reading! 

#TTTV #stayhomestaywild 

Wildchild Memory! 
Making robins in Eton 

Community Park 
 

https://www.thetrentvalley.org.uk/learn.php

